
Important Dates- Next Week

Mon 20th May- ELP trip to the local park.
Wed 22nd May- Yr1- Trip to Lloyd park

Thurs 23rd May- Yr5- Trip to Brighton
Fri 24th May- Yr3- River Cruise Trip
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Reward Assembly

Attendance:
KS1: 2D - 97%

KS2: YR6 - 100% - AMAZING!

Value of the week: Respect

Reading Cup: 
KS1: 1H- 80 %
KS2: 4CS - 71 %

Homework Heroes: 
Well done Year 5, you had the most 
homework presented 
this week with some wonderful 3D 
landmarks!
                
                          

Absence
 
Phone the school on the first day of your 
child’s absence, before 9:30am or as early 

as possible on 020 684 8283 and leave:
1.Child’s name
2.Class 
3.Reason for absence. 
4.Do not just say ‘unwell’ or ‘feeling ill’.

Please make sure your contact numbers 
are kept up to date. 

Absence calls must be made to the school 
EACH day that the pupil is absent. (unless 
they have a long-time condition which has 

been discussed with the school).

Message of the week

Dear Crescent Families, What a busy half term we have had already!  So much learning has 
happened and lovely experiences as well.

I would like to congratulate the Girl’s football Team who have made a concerted effort to 
work as a team, listen to feedback and adapt their team strategies and now have achieved 

their first win for The Crescent in their latest match 2-1!  Keep it up girls!

We have our last week next week before a well-earned break, so let’s make every day 
count.

Year 6 SATS Week
Thank you to all the parents/Carers who have given 
such positive support to the children, school and staff 
for SATS week. 
Thank you to all the adults who have been involved 
in supporting and preparing the children for this 
week.
The way the children approached the tests was not 
only mature but also incredibly determined! 

Year 6, we are very proud of you! Well done!

Whatsapp
PLEASE monitor your child’s phone regularly and 
set parent controls.  It is too easy for children to 
share messages that can cause upset and 
offence and often this is not intentional.  
We teach in PSHE, Computing and assemblies 
from reception how to stay safe online but we 
really need your help to educate and support 
your child with the ‘dos and don’ts’.



Check out our learning gallery

ELP- The children in Rainbow class were 
enjoying Danny Go during movement 

break.

YEAR 1-In geography (our IPC Topic) the 
children created an imaginary town and 

thought about the things that people do in a 
day in a life.

Year 3 – The children  have been thinking 

about designing their own sculptures around 
flight. In D.T  they were looking at links and 

levers to see if they can create aircrafts for 
the future.

Year 5-The year group have been creating 

mood boards for the chosen county to 
persuade people for their topic” The holiday 

Show”.

Reception -For “Bee Week” the children

printed the honey comb back ground with 
bubble wrap and then drew on their bees with 

pastels.

Year 2- In the D.T lesson the children have been 
finding out about different games, ready to 

make a game of their own. 

Year 4- To celebrate year 4’s IPC Topic

 “ALL ABOARD” they visited the London Docklands 
Museum! 

Year 6- In the PSHE lesson the children explored 
the influences around people in different 

situations and discussed if these were positive or 
negative.

Mrs Missons -Subject Leader for Art- Yr. 2

 'The Magic Toymaker' - original toy inventions
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